
 
 

What’s New           01.04.2017 
 

Revised ceiling price (WPI) of Coronary Stents 
 

NPPA has revised ceiling prices of Coronary Stents under DPCO, 2013. 
 
It is yet to be published in Gazette still Industry can adopt the same for further workings………………. 
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http://nppaindia.nic.in/order/ceiling_price_wip01.pdf

